
 
 

 
STEP UP TO THE MIC 
 
Date: February 28, 2018  
Time: TBD  
Location: TBD  
Contact Name: Erin O. Halford, 843.953.5692, odeae@cofc.edu   
 
Details 
You must apply and be selected to participate.  
All years and all majors are welcome to participate. Juniors highly encouraged to apply. 
 
Ideas 
Have an idea that could change the world or the way in which we live? Your idea should be 
either a solution to an existing problem or some type of technical innovation. While BAH 
provides high-tech, cyber-focused services to government agencies and branches of our 
military, please do not limit the scope of your idea to these services. This creative exercise is to 
assess your ability to think critically and develop a new, outside-of-the-box idea. 
 
Application Requirements 

• Draft a one to two paragraph overview of your idea and/or a short video presenting your 
idea and email it to careercenter@cofc.edu, along with a copy of your resume, by 
midnight on Tuesday, February 13, 2018.  

• You will be contacted by the Career Center to schedule an appointment to have your 
resume reviewed and to refine your pitch.  

• Submit your final resume and pitch overview (paragraph/video format) by midnight on 
Sunday, February 18 to careercenter@cofc.edu.  

• Your idea will be forwarded to BAH for review on Monday, February 19.   
 
If Selected 
You will be notified of your acceptance by 5pm on Friday, February 23. If selected, you will be 
invited to participate in “Step Up to the Mic” on February 28, 2018 between 4pm-7pm during 
which you will present a five-minute oral pitch of your idea to BAH representatives. There will be 
a Q & A follow-up with the BAH representatives immediately following your pitch. Dress to 
impress. 
 
Considerations 
Through “Step Up to the Mic,” BAH is seeking to find top college talent to join its workforce. 
Those selected to participate in the “Step Up to the Mic” will be invited to interview for BAH’s 
competitive 2018 Summer Internship program. This internship is 10 weeks long and the pay is 
highly competitive.  It is important to note that over 70% of BAH’s Summer 2017 interns were 
offered full-time positions upon graduating. 
 
“Step Up to the Mic” is open to all students, but internships and employment with BAH are only 
open to domestic students.  Before applying, research BAH to learn about this employer and 
the work they provide their clients. www.boozallen.com  
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